
 
 

LIBRARY PARKING LOT* 
 
 

APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE COAL CITY PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 
AUGUST 21, 2018 

 
REVIEWED 

AUGUST 20, 2024 
 

*DENOTES LEGAL LANGUAGE 
 
 
 

LIBRARY PARKING LOT POLICY* 

The use of the Library’s parking lot is limited to those who are 
visiting the Library to use Library services.  Using the parking 
lot in ways unrelated to this purpose is prohibited, unless 
authorized in advance by the Library Director.  

Unauthorized persons in the parking lot in a period when the 
Library lot is closed will be required to leave the premises 
immediately and may be reported to the police for possible trespass 
violation. 

Vehicles parked in violation of the policy are subject to towing.  
Violators must pay any and all costs and expenses of towing. 

Members and visitors of the New Hope Presbyterian Church have 
permission to use the Library parking facilities for any church 
services.  This was agreed upon when the Coal City Public Library 
District purchased the land for the Library from the New Hope 
Presbyterian Church.   

 


